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Dear Parents and Carers             

Primary 7 Christmas Disco 

 
This year Gardenrose Primary are hosting the joint Primary 7 Christmas Disco.  Pupils from the 
three primary schools in Maybole (Gardenrose, Cairn and St Cuthbert’s Primary) are invited to 
attend on Wednesday 21st December from 6.30pm – 8.30pm. 
 
It is an opportunity for pupils to meet and socialise with each other prior to starting secondary 
school. A buffet and drinks will be provided.   
 
Please complete and return the undernoted slip to confirm your child’s attendance. 
 
    
Yours sincerely  

 

Fiona McDougall 

 

Fiona McDougall 

Head Teacher  

 

Primary 7 Joint Disco –Wednesday 21st December  2022  

 
Name of Child   ____________________________________ 
 
My child will be attending the disco at Gardenrose Primary. 
 
 
They will be picked up by  
 
 
Special dietary requirements ______________________________________________________ 
 
 
Emergency Contact Name & Number   
 
 
Parent/Carer Signature  _________________________________________________________ 


